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January 31, 2014

andAéC:nr,"g'”ng Quality Issues with the Minnesota 2014 IFTA Decal
Enforcement
Bureau of Criminal . . . . L
Apprehension Minnesota Driver and Vehicle Services (DVS) have been receiving reports from
Driver customers who are experiencing quality issues with some of the Minnesota 2014
and Vehicle International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) decals. These customers have reported
Services . . "
decals as not adhering properly, portions of the decal breaking off, as well as
Erssgenoy problems with the decal peeling then completely falling off vehicles.
Communication
Networks
—— While so far the issue has not been wide spread enough to warrant a complete re-
Security and issuance of the decals, Minnesota is offering replacements to carriers at no charge.
Emergency
Management ) S e am e o .
. Iurthermore, we are asking jurisdiction law enforcement officials to take this
i issue into consideration should you question a Minnesota carrier with a valid 2014
Sffice of IFTA license certificate but with a missing or defective 2014 Minnesota IFTA
COI’HmL:?‘I?C(;tiOHS decal.
Jusﬁ‘gf i,;{ffogframs Should you have any questions regarding this issue we invite you to contact the
PP Minnesota Driver and Vehicle Services IFTA office at (651) 205-4141, Monday
Pipeline Safety through Friday between 8:00 am and 4:30 pm Central Standard Time.
Office of .
Traffiécgac;ety Thank you for your assistance.
State Fire .
Marshal Sincerely,
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Patricia McCormack, Director
Driver and Vehicle Services
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